
 

 

 
 

May 19, 2021 

 

 

 

Effective today, the U.S. AbilityOne Commission rescinds the following interim policies 

and procedures: 

 

 Interim Pilot Test Policy 51.301.1, Selection of Nonprofit Agencies for Project Assignment and 

Order Allocation, June 10, 2019 

 

 Interim Pilot Test Procedure 51.301.1-01, Debriefing and Appeals Procedures for Pilot Test(s) 

Regarding Selection of Nonprofit Agencies for Project Assignment and Order Allocation, 

January 10, 2020 

 

 Interim Pilot Test Policy 51.620.1, Interim Pilot Test Policy for Pricing AbilityOne Services, 

June 11, 2019 

 

The original Commission policies that the above interim policies were intended to amend and 

supplement remain in effect.  

 

The rescinded policies can be viewed on the Commission’s Policy Archive page. 

 

For further information, contact Shelly Hammond, Director, Contracting and Policy, 

at shammond@abilityone.gov or (571) 457-9468. 

 

 

 
Kimberly M. Zeich  

Acting Executive Director 
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